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Recall of Karvan Cévitam Original Citroen (600ml) due to potential 

peeling of inner coating of the packaging 

 

The European Commission Rapid Alert System for Food and Feed (RASFF) 

has issued a notification on the recall of Karvan Cévitam Original Citroen from the 

Netherlands due to the potential peeling of the inner coating of the packaging.   

 

2 As a precautionary measure, SFA has directed importer, Walluco Pte Ltd, to 

recall the product. The recall is ongoing. 

 

3 Consumers who have consumed the implicated products and have concerns 

about their health should seek medical advice. Consumers may contact their point of 

purchase for enquiries. 

 

Details of the products are as follows. 

Product name:  
Karvan Cévitam Original 
Citroen  
 
Volume: 600 ml 
 
Best before: 
All dates between January 
– September 2023 
 
Country of origin: 
Netherlands 
 
Importer: Walluco Pte Ltd 
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